
Department Chairs, Associate Deans, and Deans, 
  
With a goal of staying connected, the Provost Office is sending a monthly “Roundup” on the final Friday 
of each month to the internal university leadership. We know that your time is limited, so no action will 
be required on your part in response to these messages. We hope this mechanism will serve the goal of 
keeping you informed around internal communications and governance issues, in the event you would 
like to reach out and learn more or provide input. 

Decisions about Faculty Searches for Next Year. The first wave of decisions for faculty searches to 
launch this fall are being announced in this week’s Provost Friday update. This first list is only partial and 
reflects positions for which deans requested expedited review and approval. The second wave of 
decisions will be made within the next two weeks and will be announced in July. Please know that all 
previously approved, but unfilled, positions from this past year (positions that were either put on hold 
for one year at the School/College level due to fis
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